
NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                                     

Livingstone School …….October 26, 2022…..It’s Personal                                                                                       

Parent—Teacher Interviews Tonight                     

4:00—7:00 p.m. 

Spirit Week Fun!                                 
The Student Leadership Team has declared                       
October 31—November 4 as Spirit Week!                                                                       

October 31:  Halloween!  Costume dress up will take 
place after lunch and Spooktacular activities will start 

in the gym at 2:10 including costume judging,                  
dancing and games.  Each class will have the                      

opportunity to decorate 2 pumpkins!  As we have 
younger students in our building we ask that gore 
be kept to a minimum and that students refrain 
from bringing weapons of any kind.  If sending 

treats to school with your child, just a reminder 
that we are a nut-aware school.  Let’s help keep 

everyone safe! 

November 1:  Sabre Spirit Day, Wear our school 
colors—black & gold. 

November 2: Character Day, dress as your favorite 
character or someone you admire. 

November 3:  Respectfully dress in your best for 
our Remembrance Day assembly. Families and 
community members are welcome to attend the 
Remembrance Service which will take place at 
10:00 a.m.                                                                                          

Important Safety Message                                 

A reminder to parents and guardians that 

the east road in front of the school is ONE 

WAY ONLY! Parking is permitted inside 

the east railings, not along the rails                    

or the bus lane.                                                                                  

Thank you for your cooperation.                                                                           

Athletics                                                                                                            

KidSport Alberta provides grants for children ages 18 

and under to participate in a sport season of their 

choice.  Please visit www.KidSportcanada.ca/alberta    

The Sports Booster Club is placing an order for Sabre 

Socks!  They are available for $20 per pair and are 

similar to the Nike Elite brand.  To preorder, please 

etransfer  to lhssportsbooster@gmail.com and                  

include name, sock size and quantity in the                       

comments.  (Password: Sabres)  For more infor-

mation, please contact kimberlygelber@gmail.com or 

text 403-627-9841.  Good luck to our JV & Sr.                 

Volleyball team tonight when they take on St. Mike’s 

at home at 6:00 p.m.  Go Sabres! 

Scholastic Book Fair Is Here!                                 

Families are invited to visit the Book Fair this                

evening from 4:00-7:00 p.m., during Parent-Teacher 

Interviews.  There is a great selection of new books, 

bookmarks and posters only.  There are also many 

used Library books at great prices! The Fair will run 

until November 1, from 8:30 a.m.—3:30 p.m.                   

Proceeds will help with purchasing new resources 

for our Learning Commons! 

Livingstone Parents Association Fundraisers                       

Thank you to everyone who supported the Crowsnest 

Coffee Fundraiser! Orders should arrive mid-November.  

Co-op Gift Cards are available for $50 each and may be 

used for groceries, gas or hardware.  The Association  

receives 10% for every card purchased.  

Save the Date!  Grad 2023 Italian Night Fundraiser:  Thursday, December 1 

A reminder that there are no microwaves in the elementary 

wing for students to warm up lunches.  A thermos is a great 

way to send warm lunch items. 


